SUPPORTING ADDRESS: B - { i — \ .
INDEPENDENT BAPTIS | | - B j | et
l§ MISSION for ASIANS i s el
 P.O.Box912 LEVV N, GaVYVER: JANIISUN LUHEW
Marietta Ohio 45750 L e e oS I g S R fe
423-591-1922 MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPINES -
Email: darwintolibas@gmail.com I e s R o O SR R
MENSHESWWITTISSIoNaruonasieom

October-December 2019

Bless the Lord, O my soul: and all that is within me, bless his holy name.
Bless the Lord, O my soul, and forget not all his benefits:

Psalms 103: 1-2

Dear Partners in the Ministry,

The Lord is good for the past months we were able to see several people come to Christ, Last
October we Baptize 15 Young People, 2 of them surrendered to Preach and will go to bible
college to be a missionary. We thank the Lord for each of you who have invested in what the
Lord is doing here in the Philippines, November, we are granted to conduct a campus ministry
not very far from our church to share the word of God to 800 grade 12 students once a month.
this will be the 2™ public school that God will be using us to share the Gospel. Catholic religion
decades ago, is the only institution that can go in and out this campus teaching catechism to
this high school students which is unscriptural. December we celebrated our yearly Christmas
party to our children’s and feeding ministry. we gathered all our 8 different locations in one
place, we have a gift giving for them, feed them Mc Donald’s Meal and teach them about the
story of Jesus Christ in the bible that is found in Luke 2:11. We had so much fun along with the
kids. Actually our goal is 240 kids but unfortunately only 226 kids showed up. But still it was a
blessing. We are tired physically. just to imagine picking kids from different locations and along
with that, we are thinking of their safety is not an easy task. But we are happy knowing that God
is working with us and protecting us. We praise the Lord because we were able to put a smile
on this children. Thank you for those who have donated when we are raising funds to make this
once a year Christmas party happen.

May God Bless you all in a special way for being a blessing to our Family, our church, and to
the Children’s and feeding ministry. Again May you all have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy
New Year!

Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family
Facebook page: Missionarytolibas
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